
February 3, 2021 

 

To whom it may concern, I’d like to support this motion (below) by Richmond Hill Deputy Mayor 

Carmine Perrelli. You may use my contact info and email as proof of my support. Thank you.  

 

Whereas the Ontario government issued a declaration of emergency, effective January 12, 

2021, under the Emergency Management and Civil Protection Act (EMCPA). On Monday, 

January 25th the government extended this Order for an additional 14 days. It is now set to 

expire on February 9, 2021, unless extended further; 

Now Therefore Be It Resolved:  

That York Region Council request the Premier to not extend the Grey – Lockdown/Stay at 

Home Order past the current February 9th end date in York Region and return us to a Red – 

Control Zone as modified above. 

 

David Weingarten 


